
From: Karla Valente  
Sent: Thursday, April 12, 2012 12:53 PM 
To: 'Gomes, Chuck' 
Subject: Proposal # 2012001, DNSSEC Implementation for .name 
 
VIA EMAIL 
 
Chuck Gomes 
Verisign, Inc. 
12061 Bluemont Way 
Reston, VA 20190  
Email: cgomes@verisign.com 
RE: Proposal # 2012001, DNSSEC Implementation for .name 
 
Dear Chuck, 
 
ICANN has conducted a preliminary review of Verisign’s request for DNSSEC Implementation for .name, 
in accordance with the Registry Services Evaluation Policy and process set forth at 
http://www.icann.org/registries/rsep/rsep.html.  
 
Based on the information provided, ICANN’s preliminary review did not identify any significant 
competition, security or stability issues.  
 
As noted in the proposal, implementation requires a modification to the .name Registry Agreement 
signed 15 August 2007. Please send us your proposed Registry Agreement amendment in editable 
format. We will get back to you as soon as possible with details on the process for consideration of the 
proposed amendment and with any comments we might have on the text of the proposed amendment.  
 
Please let us know if you have any questions.  
 
Best regards, 
 
Karla Valente 
Director, gTLD Registry Programs 
Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers (ICANN)   
Direct:  + 1 310 301 3878   
Mobile:  +1 310 936 4639   

Skype: kdlvalente 
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